
Below is the application to fill in the vacancy of ALA Department of Arizona 

Secretary/Treasurer.  This application will be taken down on May 7th, 2024. 

 

If you are interested in the position, please fill out the application form and send a 

resume to the Department office via USPS or email.  It will then be forwarded to 

the hiring committee and the Finance Committee.  Once those committee’s find 

suitable candidates, they will be forwarded to the Department Executive 

Committee for the final interview/hire.   

 

Thank you for your interest in this valuable position. 

 

 


